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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Letter Invite for Government Services Fair / Booth Display during DAGYAW 2022

1 message

MIMAROPA SLGP <dilgmimaropa.adm@gmail.com> Mon, Nov 14, 2022 at 2:34 AM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

November 11, 2022
 

DIRECTOR LORMELYN E.
CLAUDIO, CESO
IV
Regional Executive Director
Department of Environment
and Natural Resources – MIMAROPA
3rd flr., 1515 DENR by the
Bay Bldg., Roxas Boulevard, 

Brgy. 668, Ermita, Manila
 
Dear Director Claudio,
 
We
are pleased to inform you that  the Department of the Interior and Local
Government (DILG),
together with the Department of Budget and Management (DBM)
 and Presidential
Communications Operations Office (PCOO), as members of the
Participatory Governance Cluster
(PGC), will be conducting a Town Hall Meeting
in the MIMAROPA Region entitled “DAGYAW 2022
IN MIMAROPA cum MEALGU &
 RLIP ORIENTATION” on  November 29, 2022,  at  the
 City
Coliseum, Peneyra Rd., Brgy. San Pedro, Puerto Princesa.

 
The
 event aims to build mutual trust between the government and the MIMAROPA people
 by
providing an open, neutral, and protected space for dialogue on regional and
local issues among
government and non-government stakeholders. This endeavor
helps institutionalize the practice of
Social Accountability in the Region.
 
In
 line with the above, we would like to invite your agency to take part in
 the  Government
Services Fair / Booth Display that would be set
up within the venue during the upcoming event
for participants to have access
to your services and programs. Tables and chairs shall be provided
by the organizers.

 
Should
you agree to participate in the Booth Display, please complete the
attached Confirmation
Slip and submit it not later than November
21, 2022, to 

Ms. Nyken D. Basi, Development Management Officer, through email
dilgmimaropa.adm@gmail.com and phone nos. 0998-0922-619 and (02)
8995-7831 loc. 8508.

 
Very truly yours,
 
 
 
KARL CAESAR R. RIMANDO, CESO III
Regional Director
 

 
PDMU:20221111-647

KCRR:LFS:NDB
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2 attachments

Confimation Slip for DAGYAW 2022 Booth.docx

36K

NDB_20221111-647.pdf

500K
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